
Effective July 10, 2023, Scotiabank will enable a new step-up authentication process for online purchases 

on your Procurement Card.  This new process provides another layer of protection against fraudulent 

purchases. 

Step-up authentication allows cardholders to verify their online purchase using a one-time verification 

code sent to their Carleton email.   

How it works 

When completing an online purchase, you may receive a prompt as seen below.  Please note, only 

choose the email option as cell phone numbers and office extension numbers are not provided to the 

bank, only your Carleton email address.    

 

Once the verification code is entered successfully, you can complete your purchase.   

Please feel free to contact Procurement Services with any questions. 
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